
Mary & Martha (M&M’s) Meeting Minutes

July 18, 2024   Meeting called to order by Tammy Molitor-President

In Attendance

 Fr. Matt, Liz Yerks, Denise Haas, Mary Ruyman-Lee, Tammy Molitor, Teresa Peterson, Sue Kreitz,

 Joleen Pierce, Geri Sausen, Caryl Schmidt.

Opening Prayer

Mary led us in the Lectio Devina reading from John 15:9-17 Union with Christ. Discussion followed as to what

stood out to us re: the reading, any particular word or phrase or how this passage may relate to us. Linda will

pick the reading for the August meeting. 

Approval of Minutes

Liz made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting, Sue seconded, motion approved.

Treasurer Report

In Linda’s absence, Caryl reported our Minnco statement balance as of June 30, 2024 is $5.803.42. Checkbook

balance as of, July 18, 2024 is $5,803.42 we received .78 interest. There are no outstanding checks.

Picnic Re-Cap

Tammy reported that there was a good turnout for the picnic, lots of great food and conversation. 

Thanks again to Tammy and Mark for hosting our group at their lovely lake home!

Ice-Cream Social/Sunday Hospitality

Joleen reported that we will be sharing Sunday hospitality on August 11, 2024 with the Scouts so we can hold

the VBS Ice-Cream Social. Caryl will pick up the Ice-Cream and toppings and check on bowls and spoons.

Mary, Sue, Tammy, Liz, Joleen will be available to serve. Caryl and Jeanette may also be there.

We are in need of helpers for Sunday hospitality. 

                                                  August 4th   Maria, Sue, Teresa

                                                  September 1st (Labor Day Week-end) Mary, Joleen, need at least one more person

                                                   October 6th      Denise, Mary, Jeanette

                                                   November 3rd   Donna, need at least two more people

                                                   December 8th

                                                   (Craft and Bake Sale week-end)



                                                                                       

Info Update

Fr. Matt mentioned that he would like to hold a parish pilgrimage next year. Possibly to Our Lady of

Guadalupe in La Crosse or Our Lady of Champion near Green Bay. We also discussed the possibility of having

a women’s retreat off sight next year. More discussion next meeting.

We also took a short tour of what was Father Shane’s garden and discussed if we would like to re-do it with

flowers or grass to spruce it up a bit. We will discuss further at next meeting.  

______________________________________________________________________________________________

Craft-Bake Sale______________________________________________________________

Time to start crafting, Tammy will talk to Donna about bulletin article to ask for crafters.

 Geri has the quilt finished!

Tammy also asked everyone to consider making a basket for the silent auction during the Booya.

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

Next Meeting__________________________________________________________________________

Reminder:

August meeting will be moved to August 22nd   @ 5:00 Parish Hall due to Feast of the Assumption on August

15th.

Closing prayer- Tammy led us in the Hail Mary

Meeting Adjourned.
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